
 

Call for Proposals 
 
After the success of VIScon 2024, which brought together hundreds of attendees, we are thrilled to 
announce VIScon 2025! This year’s edition will build on last year’s success, adding a few exciting 
twists to make it even better! Get ready to join us from October 10th to 12th, 2025, in the main 
building of ETH Zurich! The Symposium will take place on Saturday, October 11th, and will be 
accompanied once again by a three-day Hackathon and two solo competitive-programming contests! 
 
VIScon is all about inspiring students to think creatively and explore the endless possibilities of 
computer science and related fields in ways that go beyond typical lecture experiences and material. 
We emphasize excitement, interactive discussions, and awe-inspiring ideas and technologies. 
 
While VIS Kontaktparty focuses on academic IT recruiting, VIScon offers a platform for captivating 
talks, engaging workshops, and dynamic discussions, creating opportunities to connect with the next 
generation of computer scientists. This year’s Symposium will welcome hundreds of tech enthusiasts, 
hackers, theorists, and hobbyists eager to attend your talks, join your workshops, explore your 
exhibits, and engage with you. 
 
The guidelines can be found here: cdn.vis.ethz.ch/viscon2025/proposal-guidelines.pdf.  
 
Are you ready to participate in this incredible event? 
Submit your proposal here: symposium.viscon.ethz.ch/e/viscon2025. 
 
Please make sure to read the guidelines carefully and enter all proposals by May 7th 2025. 
 
Feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions! We want to make this journey as easy and as 
hassle-free as possible. 
 
 
 
Your VIScon Symposium Team 

symposium@vis.ethz.ch 
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